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For information about safety measures in 
place at Aspire schools, please go to the 

Aspire website by clicking on the icon: 

                 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Welcome 
Skol Nansledan has been buzzing with excited 

children and staff since Monday morning. We 

are all pleased to finally be open to all pupils in 

all year groups. It has been a pleasure to see 

the children settle into our new school year after 

such a disrupted period. We’ve enjoyed 

meeting our new families and pupils for the first 

time this week. It seems our new pupils and staff 

are settling in so well and new friendships are 

forming, helped by transition activities that 

have taken place throughout the week. We 

can’t predict all that lies ahead but we look 

forward to celebrating success with the children 

as they progress on their learning journey. 

www.nansledanschool.org/web 
tel 01637 829298 

 

Story Jars 
 

Social Distancing Measures at Nansledan 

Thank you all for your commitment to helping us ensure a 

safe school environment for everyone at the beginning 

and end of the school day. Our improved one-way 

system has made things much safer for pedestrians.  

With infection rates rising nationally, it is more important 

than ever to ensure social distancing on site. With this in 

mind, the following rules apply: 

• Maintain the 2m distance from all other 

households and staff throughout your time on site. 

• If there is a build-up ahead of you, please queue 

at 2m distances from each other. 

• Follow the one-way system.  

• Do not stop for a conversation with staff or each 

other. Instead, keep the flow! 

• Parking – No parking on Chapel Lane 

• Keep your children with you for the duration of 

your walk around the one-way system.  

• Stick to your allocated time-slot. Being early is not 

a good thing at this time! 

We will consider further changes if these control measures 

do not go far not enough to ensure social distancing. 

 

 Drop off & collection windows 

We have had a huge number of pupils being dropped off and collected 

in the first window at 8:30am and 3.00pm. This has made social 

distancing on site almost impossible at these times, despite best efforts 

from parents and carers. 

It is vitally important that you stick to your assigned times, according to 

surnames, which are as follows: 

- A-H 8:30 am arrival  3.00pm collection 

- I-P 8:40 am arrival  3:10pm collection 

- Q-Z 8:50 am arrival  3:20pm collection 

There are a very small number of children who are permitted alternative 

time slots in agreement with the head of school. 

 

Thank you for your support, 

Mrs Vicky Dilnot 
Head of School 

Wraparound Questionnaire 

To help us in our preparations for the reopening 

wraparound club, we ask all parents/ carers to 

respond to the survey sent out yesterday via 

Arbor. Information on how to book your places 

will be shared next week. 

A number of 

children 

have already 

brough in 

entries for our 

Story Jar 

competition. 

They are 

wonderful! 

Please keep 

them 

coming. 

http://www.aspireacademytrust.org/1434/coronavirus-covid-19
http://www.nansledanschool.org/web

